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Please Submit All Fees and Compensation via ACH  
 

As part of the requirements of our transition to a new depository bank effective January 1, 2018, CERF will 
no longer accept fees or contributions via paper check. All fees and contributions will need to be remitted 
via ACH. If you are currently remitting funds via check, a CERF Accounts Specialist will be in touch with 
you to discuss the transition in more detail. If you normally send funds via ACH through the County Portal, 
but have an unusual situation to arise requiring a paper check, please call one of our Accounts Specialists 
to discuss the situation before mailing a check. All other changes required as part of the banking transition 
will be handled directly by CERF, and will not impact the counties.  

 
We appreciate your assistance in making our transition to a new depository bank as smooth as possible. 
 

Processing Refunds 
 
To streamline the refund process, CERF has assigned Melissa Colvin of our office to handle all refunds. 
Participants who leave county employment with fewer than eight consecutive years’ service may contact 
Melissa directly to check on the status of their refund. Melissa’s phone: (877) 632-2373, ext. 4216. Her 
email: mcolvin@mocerf.org. 

 
Pre-Retirement Seminars 

 

Based on the success of our November pre-retirement seminars in Jefferson City, CERF will conduct five 
regional seminars in 2018. Registration information will be on our website soon. 
 
Here’s the 2018 schedule: 
 
March 28: Nodaway County (northwest) 
June 6: Marion County (northeast) 
August 29: Cape Girardeau County (southeast) 
October 3: Greene County (southwest) 
November 27: CERF headquarters, Jefferson City (central) 
 

Thanks for a Great 2017! 
 
Finally, a big thank you to all Clerks’ offices, HR offices and benefits departments. We couldn’t provide the 
CERF benefits without your dedication and support. We’re looking forward to a great 2018! 
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